

## Cambridge University Caving Club Committee meeting on Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> April

Present:

Bela Dimova  
Jess Stirrups  
Matt Watson  
Alex Crow  
Stuart Bennet  
Anya Ermakova  
Cormac Doyle  
Tay Xian Jie  
David Molnar  
Adrian Horrell  
Aiora Aizpuru  
David Walker

### **Meeting commenced**

Grant applications – submitted

#### Michaelmas Term:

Freshers store:

- Details of how to book will be sent round nearer the time
- Organisers: Cormac
- Poster: Aiora will design one, print in Engineering department
- Store will in theory be manned by 2 people for 2 hour shifts, doodle poll to be held nearer the time.

Squash:

- To be held in Pembroke, see if James can book for Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> October (Tuesday following fresher's week)
- Presentation by Cormac on Expo etc
- Food will be required

Fliers will be done by Bela

Meeting to be held a week before freshers to finalise details.

Freshers meets:

- Largely the same as last year
- Two Peaks trips, permits and TSG want booking now! (Anya?)
- South Wales trip
- Mendip trip
- CHECC
- Varsity weekend with Oxford, Anya to liaise.
- SRT trip near the end of term
- Leaders:
  - Adrian to lead one and help on another

Socials:

- Pub
- Brewery tour (Stuart to look into)

- Bletchley Park trip (David M to look into)
- Films
- Talks (Invited speakers to be looked at, possible Ardeche talk)
- Food (Mexican, Chinese, Indian, Pizza etc.)

Easter term:

Socials:

- Picnic/walk (Cormac to organise)
- BBQ

Caving trips to be spontaneous, expo training weekend to be organised

Journals:

- 10 left approx
- Taken at meeting by Bela, Anya, Cormac
- More effort to accumulate new articles

Annual dinner:

- Bela to look into pubs
- Cormac to check Corpus prices
- David to try Peterhouse
- Newnham would be good if we had a student there
- Email mailing list for volunteers

Library:

- Boxes in tackle store to be checked
- James to be asked why the current library needs moving.
- David M.'s responsibility.

Xian Jie new CHECC representative

Pocket dragon money to be kept until something presents its self.

First aid kits:

- All left at expo
- Alex to make some for expo
- Club could do with a new one for use this term, Serena?

T-Shirts some still in tackle store, who's in charge of selling them? (Stuart?) Check what we have and email list.

Debtors still being chased.

As many people will be leaving the club soon David M suggested a club photo, he will look into price and email the list to gauge interest.

Expo:

Tackle store inventory:

- Next Tuesday 19:30
- Alex organising (send email)

- Anya, Matt, Adrian already volunteered to help him

Expo gear order:

- Matt in charge

Expo training weekend:

- Date to be decided
- Surveying to be organised

Expo meeting to be arranged in near future.

Next committee meeting to be organised for the end of this term.

**Meeting adjourned.**